TOWN PLANNER • 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645

508-430-7511 fax: 508-430-4703



August 28, 2019

To: Community Preservation Committee

Cc: Christopher Clark

From: Charleen Greenhalgh, Town Planner CH Re: Art. 50 (1) 2018 ATM – Albro House Status Assessment

The Town Meeting approved the appropriation of \$2,500 for the Building Conditions Assessment & Evaluation of Albro House, 728 Main Street.

At this time as the Board of Selectmen voted not to utilize the building for housing purposes and after consultation with the Town Administrator, I hereby relinquish the funding approved under this article back to the Community Preservation Committee.